
 

  

Parshat  Bo 
 
La tes t  Candl es :  4:26 p . m .  
 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    January 7-8, 2022                    6 Shevat   

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi  Steven Hoenig, President 
Office Phone: 201-836-6210 

950 Queen Anne Road    Teaneck, NJ 07666 
bethaaron.org       office@bethaaron.org SHABBAT INFORMATION 

Friday, January 7 
Latest Candle Lighting: 4:26 p.m. 
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 4:35 p.m., 
   Main Shul 
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 4:35 p.m., Social  
    Hall (mask-only minyan) 
Talking in Shul:  7:45 p.m., Main Shul, “View  
   from the Pew: Does Modern Orthodoxy  
   Have a Future?” 
 

Shabbat, January 8 
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., Beit Midrash 
Halacha Shiur: 7:40 a.m., Social Hall, by 
    Rabbi Duvie Nachbar 
Shacharit 8:00 a.m., Social Hall (mask-only  
   Minyan continues this Shabbat) 
Shacharit 8:00 a.m., Lower Level (mask- 
    only minyan)  
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m., Main Shul 
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., Main Shul   
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m., Beit Midrash 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:41 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m., Beit Midrash 
Daf Yomi: 3:10 p.m., Main Shul 
4th-6th Grade Mishna Group: 3:40 p.m.,  
   Lower Level  
Mincha: 4:20 p.m., Main Shul, followed by a 
    shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs  
Mincha: 4:20 p.m., Social Hall (mask-only 
    minyan) 
Shkiah: 4:45 p.m. 
Maariv: 5:25 p.m., Main Shul  
Havdalah:  5:36 p.m. 

MAZAL TOV TO 

 Rebecca Eis, on her upcoming marriage to Jonathan Barker.  Mazal Tov 

also to Rebecca’s parents, Arlene & Arthur Eis, and to Jonathan’s parents,  
Eileen Rosenfeld Barker & Michael Barker.  

 Kayla Gur-Aryeh, on her upcoming Bat Mitzvah.  Mazal Tov also to 

Kayla's parents, Allyson & Shoval Gur-Aryeh, and to her sister Eliana.  

 The chevra Daf Yomi, who will complete Masechet Megilla this Thursday, 

January 13.  Join them on Friday, January 14, when they start Masechet 
Moed Kattan. 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 9 

 Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

 9 10 11 12 13 14 

Earliest 
Tallit 

6:21 6:21 6:20 6:20 6:20 6:19 

Shacharit 6:30 SH 
7:15 MS 
8:00 MS 
8:45 MS 

6:10 SH 
6:20 MS 
7:05 BM 
8:00 BM 

6:09 SH 
6:30 MS 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

6:09 SH 
6:30 MS 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

6:09 SH 
6:20 MS 
7:05 BM 
8:00 BM 

6:08 SH 
6:30 MS 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

Mincha 1:00 BM      

Mincha/
Maariv 

4:30 MS 4:30 MS 4:30 MS 4:30 MS 4:30 MS 4:35 MS 
 

Maariv 8:00 BM 8:00 BM 
9:50 BM 

8:00 BM 
9:50 BM 

8:00 BM 
9:50 BM 

8:00 BM 
9:50 BM 

 

On Shabbat, 
 the shul elevator will operate as follows: 

Friday:     4:25 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
Shabbat:  7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 
    4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

BEYOND THE CALL CAMPAIGN  
 

We thank those members of the Beth Aaron 
community who have responded to our 
“Beyond the Call 2021” Campaign, primarily 
for those families who have completed pay-
ment of their Building Fund obligations. The 
names of those who have given to this cam-
paign are listed in the lobby. For questions 
about the campaign, or to join those partici-
pating, please contact Steven Hoenig, presi-
dent@bethaaron.org or Penina in the shul 
office, office@bethaaron.org 

KEY:  Shul Minyanim 
           BM = Beit Midrash    MS = Main Shul      SH = Social Hall 

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222 

BETH AARON’S 50TH ANNIVERSARY 
 

As we celebrate Beth Aaron's 50th Anniversary, the Israel 
Committee has arranged for programming which reflects 
our shul's strong ties to Eretz Yisrael. Please take a look at 
the highlights below to see what we have in store for the 
coming year. We look forward to your participation in these 
exciting events! 
 

Where Are They Now / Let’s Reconnect – Since our shul’s establishment, 
over 100 families/single members from our shul have made aliyah. We have 
been reaching out to some of our olim and will be interviewing them to catch 
up on their experiences in Israel from the time they arrived until today. The 
video recordings will be shared on Beth Aaron's YouTube channel and 
our shul website (bethaaron.org/50) throughout the year.  We currently fea-
ture recorded interviews with the Shrons, Leichmans and Judi Resnick.    
 

Wall of Fame – Look for the artistic installation in the shul lobby honoring 
our Beth Aaron families that have made aliyah, highlighting our strong at-
tachment to Eretz Yisrael.  
 

Sponsorships are available for funding the cost of the display, and the 
names of sponsors will be published at this year's shul dinner. If you are in-
terested in sponsoring the plaque, please contact David Fisher 
at davidfisher100@gmail.com .  

https://bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
mailto:president@bethaaron.org
mailto:president@bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/50
mailto:davidfisher100@gmail.com
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PARNAS HAYOM 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of 
a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of 
a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s 
dedications are sent out to the membership via email. For 
more information, or to sign up, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.  
 

This week and next week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are: 

 Wednesday, 3 Shevat, Michael & Esther East, com-

memorating the yahrtzeit of Michael's father, Allan East, 
ha-Rav Avraham ben Dovid Zvi.  

 Monday, 8 Shevat, Bernie & Sandy Horne, commemo-

rating the yahrtzeit of Bernie's father, David Horne, David 
Shmuel ben Baruch.  

 Tuesday, 9 Shevat, Rise & Herb Eis, commemorating 

the yahrtzeit of Rise's mother, Anne Cohen, Chana 
bat Mordechai. 

 Tuesday, 9 Shevat, Rinaldo & Esther Toporovsky, 

commemorating the yahrtzeit of Rinaldo's mother,  
Luisa Toporovsky, Luba bat Abraham Eliezer. 

TALKING IN SHUL  
 

A series of discussions led by Rabbi Larry 
Rothwachs on Friday nights.  
 

January 7, at 7:45 p.m.:  View from the 
Pew: Does Modern Orthodoxy Have a  
Future? 
 

January 21, at 8:00 p.m.:  From Baby 
Boomers to Generation Z:  How Genera-
tional Differences Can Make or Break a Shul 
 

February 4, at 8:00 p.m.: The Floor Is Yours: An Open  
Q & A with Chaviva and Rabbi Rothwachs 
 

For more information or to sponsor, please contact  
Congregating Beth Aaron. office@bethaaron.org  

Due to the increased rates of infections occurring at this 
time, we would like to keep everyone as safe and comfort-
able as possible and will be postponing the 50th Anniversary 
Celebration Kickoff Kiddush to a later date. We hope to be 
able to reschedule very soon. 

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSHIM  

BETH AARON YOUTH AND JUNIOR HIGH   

 The 4th through 6th Grade Boys’ & Girls’ Mishna 
Group will meet this Shabbat, from 3:40 p.m. to 4:10 p.m. 
(40 minutes before Mincha), in the Lower Level.  All are 
invited and encouraged to join and learn mishnayot with 

Rabbi Rothwachs.  
 

 This Motzaei Shabbat, January 8, at 6:30 p.m., in the So-

cial Hall, join us for another session of Rabbi Stanley 
Fisch zt”l Parent-Child Learning, with Torah, food, raf-
fle, prizes, and fun! Future dates are January 29, February 
12 and 19.  Building on last year's success, please con-
sider sponsoring: 

 

 Joint pizza sponsorship for $36 
 Session sponsorship for $54 
 Pizza sponsorship $136 
 PCL season sponsorship $360 
 

 This week’s sponsor of the Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt”l  
 Parent-Child Learning is:  

   Anonymous, in memory of Rabbi Stanley Fisch z"l. 
 

 Sponsor at www.bethaaron.org/event/PCL5782 
 

 The Beth Aaron Youth Department presents “A Parsha 

Art Contest.”  Create a piece of art based on any parsha 
and bring it to the Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt”l Parent-Child 
Learning.  The winner will be announced on February 19 
and will receive a $50 gift card, in memory of Mishel & 
Bernice Greenberg z"l. 

BETH AARON’S MEN’S CLUB 

 On Sunday, January 16, at 8:00 p.m., the Men's Club in-

vites all members (21 years and older) to participate in 
“Whiskey 101 Continues: A Guided Rye Tasting" in the 
shul's Social Hall and via Zoom.  Accommodations for  

 social distancing and Zoom access will be available. The 
cost is $54 per person. Registration is required by click-
ing here.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year’s Beth Aaron Annual Dinner will be held  
on Sunday,  

March 6, 2022,  
at 5:00 p.m.   

This year’s honorees are: 
 

Guests of Honor:  Feige & Abe Leidner 
 

Shelley Leffel Service Honorees:   
Our Youth Minyan Leadership   

Rabbi Moshe Kinderlehrer, Rabbi Stephen Knapp  
and Steven Pudell  

  

Eitan Shapiro Youth  
Leadership Honoree:  Kayla-Rachel Michal Singer 

http://www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id%3Dda67a1894a3841cdb68ae78136eefd05%26color%3Db3b3b5%26url%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.bethaaron.org%252Fevent%252FPCL5782%26h%3Dcc03c&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2wpGkpTaI97hfgvHdGDxDC
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/rye
https://www.bethaaron.org/campaign/50
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TORAH DEMYSTIFIED, PART 1 
 

Rabbi Larry Rothwachs will explore the wide 
world of Torah, from A  to Z, by presenting a 
multi-part series of shiurim featuring 26 captivat-
ing topics, providing comprehensive overviews 
from perspectives of Halacha and hashkafa. The 
shiurim will be given on Tuesdays at 8:30 p.m. 
 

 January 11: While You Were Sleeping: What Dreams 
Really Mean 

 January 18: Wow, That’s Wild: Torah Perspectives on 
Animals 

 February 1: Pure and Simple: An Overview of the 

Laws of Tumah and Tahara 

 February 8: Previewing Paradise: What Do We Actu-
ally Know About Olam Haba? 

 February 15: Tuning Into Shabbos: All the Things You 
Never Knew About Zemirot 

 March 1: More Than Just an Afterthought: Demystify-

ing the Haftara 
 

Shiurim will be live-streamed and recorded at: 
www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs and at 
www.youtube.com/larryrothwachs 
 

For more information or for sponsorship opportunities, please 
contact office@bethaaron.org. 

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 This Motzaei Shabbat, January 8, at 7:30 p.m., the Beth 

Aaron Sisterhood Book Club will meet virtually to discuss 
“The Gift: 12 Lessons to Save Your Life” by Edith Eva 
Eger.  Join via Zoom by clicking here  Meeting ID: 817 
0922 1510.  Passcode: 728188.  

 

 This Sunday, January 9, at 8:15 p.m., Beth Aaron, Con-

gregation Netivot Shalom, Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 
Congregation Shaare Tefillah and the Jewish Center of 
Teaneck present Tova Warburg Sinensky (Yoetzet Hala-
cha) who will speak on "60 Minutes On All Things Mik-
vah."  To join via Zoom, go to 

 https://zoom.us/j/86755937896. Passcode: Yoetzet. The 
link to send anonymous questions is 

 https://forms.gle/Qgz3dqZzKoR1io2m6  
 

 Next Friday evening, January 14, as well as on February 
11, there will be a special ruach-filled Mincha/Kabbalat 

Shabbat in the Beit Midrash. All are invited and encour-
aged to attend. There will also be a regular Mincha/
Kabbalat Shabbat in the Main Shul.  

 

 Next Friday evening, January 14, at 7:00 p.m., in the Main 

Shul, Beth Aaron welcomes Rebbetzin Shira Schiowitz 
(Nach Yomi educator) who will give a shiur on “Shoftim in 
Relationship to Yehoshua” in honor of the Torat Imecha 
Nach Yomi program culminating two years of learning 
(742 Perakim) and beginning their new cycle of Nach 
Yomi.  Both men and women are encouraged to attend. 
To become a sponsor, go to  

    https://www.bethaaron.org/form/SIR.  
 

We thank the following sponsors of Rebbetzin 
Schiowitz's shiur:  
 Adeena & Yair Mayerfeld, in honor of Arlene Eis, 

Fran Mermelstein, Susan Presby and Sharon Rosen, 
who will be completing Nach Yomi.  

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON (Continued) 

 HALACHA SHIUR 
 Rabbi Duvie Nachbar offers a weekly shiur on Halacha 

each Shabbat morning at 7:40 a.m.  The shiur will be 
given in the Social Hall and will precede the 8:00 a.m. 
Shacharit.  All are welcome to attend. 

 

 Rabbi Rothwachs offers a weekly Nach Shiur each 

Shabbat morning from 8:20 to 8:40 a.m. in the Main Shul 
(preceding the 8:45 a.m. minyan).  All are welcome and 
invited to attend.  

  

 BETH AARON SHIDDUCH INITIATIVE  

 Any full member of the CBA community who is at least 
one entire year beyond the completion of his/her gap year 
is encouraged to reach out to Ayelet & Noah Isaacs (Beth 
Aaron shadchanim) by signing up at CBA Shidduch Initia-
tive.  They will respond in a timely fashion to set up a 
meeting. Ayelet & Noah can be reached by email 
at shidduch@bethaaron.org.  

 

 DAF YOMI 

 This Shabbat, January 8, at 3:10 p.m., in the Main Shul, 
the Daf Yomi shiur will be given by Rabbi Richie   

 Wolpoe.  For questions, contact David Hes, 
dhes613@gmail.com. 

 

 DAF HASHAVUA 
The Daf HaShavua program will meet this week at the 
times set forth below.  Our regular attendees are encour-
aged to participate. This is also a wonderful opportunity 
for those who have not yet had the opportunity to partici-
pate in this learning initiative to do so. 

 

 Sundays at 7:55 a.m., Location: Beit Midrash & Zoom 
 Tuesday Nights at 8:15 p.m., Beit Midrash &  Zoom  
 Thursday Nights at 8:15 p.m., Beit Midrash & Zoom 
 

The Zoom link for this program is  
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?
pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09#success 
Meeting ID: 997 4153 396.   
Passcode: Daf.  

 

 SHIVTI LEARNING PROGRAM 
 This Sunday, January 9, at 9:00 a.m., the Beth Aaron’s 

Shivti learning program is sponsored by Miriam & Men-
achem Shapiro le-iluy nishmat Menachem’s mother, Dina 
Malka bat Moshe. Join at: https://us06web.zoom.us/
j/6468810166?
pwd=ZVc3T0k4cWtDZmtCa0k3VDEwWjhodz09 Zoom 
meeting ID: 646 881 0166.  Passcode: 508148. For  

 additional program details, contact Mordy Ungar, 
m_ungar2@yahoo.com . 

  

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 

 On Motzaei Shabbat, February 12, at 8:30 p.m., the Beth 

Aaron's Men's Club and Sisterhood are excited to present 
an "Axe Throwing Night."  Location to be determined. 
The cost is $25 per person.  Reservations are required by 
Tuesday, February 1 by clicking here . 

http://www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs
http://www.youtube.com/larryrothwachs
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81709221510?pwd=M2hHY3dHSExkbXY3VjZZZVMzem5DZz09
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://zoom.us/j/86755937896&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3BgmzzrYA1f58B-S5o_Ssa
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyYoyagYrVMXF89YQOTDnYMbrNATLvOiSHYqJVjRBi95gOXA/viewform
https://www.bethaaron.org/form/SIR
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=39116265ffec44ac8c33a13c2765f4bb&color=070707&url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeS_9-URLHzP8VuoNoka2LxoCYYXmwXXVhqOM-6Y5kFttn1Yg%2Fviewform&h=c06fb
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=39116265ffec44ac8c33a13c2765f4bb&color=070707&url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeS_9-URLHzP8VuoNoka2LxoCYYXmwXXVhqOM-6Y5kFttn1Yg%2Fviewform&h=c06fb
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=39116265ffec44ac8c33a13c2765f4bb&color=070707&url=mailto%3Ashidduch%40bethaaron.org&h=4614f
mailto:dhes613@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09#success
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09#success
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6468810166?pwd=ZVc3T0k4cWtDZmtCa0k3VDEwWjhodz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6468810166?pwd=ZVc3T0k4cWtDZmtCa0k3VDEwWjhodz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6468810166?pwd=ZVc3T0k4cWtDZmtCa0k3VDEwWjhodz09
mailto:m_ungar2@yahoo.com
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/ax2022
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 

 The Jewish Federation of Northern New Jersey is running 
a sock drive as their Martin Luther King Jr. Day of Ser-
vice Project. Their goal is to collect 10,000 pairs of new 
socks for infants, children, women and men.  New socks 
can be dropped off at 381 Sagamore Avenue through 
Tuesday, January 11.  

 

 This Motzaei Shabbat, January 8, at 8:00 p.m., at Con-

gregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Yachad 
New Jersey will host their Annual Gala event. To RSVP 
or to contribute, go to www.yachad.org/njgala. 

 

 This Sunday, January 9, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., at 

Urban Air Trampoline and Adventure Park, 69 Wesley 
Street, South Hackensack, join the Project Ezrah Young 
Leadership Council for a Winter Family Fun Day. Pay 
what you wish, but registration is required at https://
www.ezrah.org/  Open to the entire community. 

 

 This Sunday, January 9, at 1:00 p.m. there will be a vir-
tual shiur given by Rena Spolter commemorating the 10th 
yahrtzeit of Beth Isaacs z'l on Zoom.   To join, go 
to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5186007031 . The family 
requests that people share their memories of Beth by 
emailing isaacsfamily261@gmail.com by Wednesday, 
January 5th.  

 

 On Sunday, January 16, Yeshivat Shalshelet, a yeshiva 

day school located in Bergen County serving students 
with language-based learning differences, invites pro-
spective parents to an informational meeting.  For the 
time and location, contact info@yeshivatshalshelet.org   

 

 On Monday, January 17, at 7:30 p.m., Torah Academy of 

Bergen County, 1600 Queen Anne Road, will host their 
Annual Dinner featuring comedian MODI.  To reserve 
your seat or donate go to www.tabc.org/dinner2022 .  For 
questions, email Sharon Rifkind, sharon.rifkind@tabc.org  

 

 The Beit Midrash of Teaneck is on winter break. Ses-

sions will resume on Tuesday, February 1.  
 

 On Tuesdays and Thursday mornings, Rabbi Menahem 
Meier presents his gemara shiur from Israel on Zoom. At 
9:00 a.m., chavruta learning will be led by Stanley 
Shapiro on Hoshea; at 9:45 a.m., Rabbi Menahem Meier 
will give his shiur on Masechet Taanit.  Join via Zoom at  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87695578518?
pwd=VUdjN2tSQ2FvZjdMd1QzSCs0SEpsQT09 
Meeting ID: 876 9557 8518.  Passcode: 777096  

 

 KEYLIM MIKVAH USAGE 

We are pleased to announce that the Teaneck Keylim 
Mikvah is open for self service between the hours of 7:00 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Sunday through Thursday, and 7:00  
a.m. to 3:30 p.m., on Friday.  Appointments are no longer 
required. Anyone who is not fully vaccinated must wear a 
mask while using the Keylim Mikvah.  
 

 Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment only.  No  

     walk-ins accepted. The appointment system closes 1.5  
     hours before opening.  Pre-Tevilah showering on-site has  
     been reinstated. There will be a $25 fee if you arrive after  
     closing hours. To book your appointment, click on this  
     link: https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/  
 

 

LIBRARY INVENTORY TIME HAS ARRIVED!  
 

The Library Committee will be conducting its 
annual inventory of CBA seforim and books 
over the weekend of January 14. 
1. Please return all seforim and borrowed 

books whether or not they are marked 
"circulating" by this Sunday, January 9, so that we will 
not mistakenly purchase and replace any seforim or 
books that are not on the shelves and may still be in 
use. 

2. All students who need chesed hours, and are available 
over the weekend of January 14 to help, may contact 
the Library Committee at Library@bethaaron.org, and 
we can find them a way to both help us and earn those 
hours. 

3. Anyone who would like to suggest seforim or books to 
add to the shul’s collection, please send an email to 
Library@bethaaron.org.  If you are willing to contribute 
toward their purchase, please let us know. 

4. With the YU Seforim Sale taking place this year, Febru-
ary 6-24, please consider setting aside funds for the 
purchase of new seforim and Jewish-related 
books.  We will post titles and prices as they become 
available. 

Thank you very much for assisting us in this very important 
ongoing project. 

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON (Continued) 

 WOMEN’S LEARNING GROUP 

 This Sunday, January 9, at 4:00 p.m., Mollie Fisch will 
lead the Women’s Learning Group in studying Divrei ha-
Yamim Aleph, chapters 24-25, via Zoom. To participate, 
click on this link https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?
pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09   

 Meeting ID: 968 1695 9254. Passcode: Torah.  Dial-in  
 number:  646-558-8656. 
  

 WEEKDAY IN-PERSON DAF YOMI 

Our Daf Yomi shiurim are given each weekday (Monday 
to Thursday), at 9:15 p.m., in the Book Room, and will be 
followed by Maariv at 9:50 p.m. in the Beit Midrash.  The 
maggid shiur is Rabbi Asher Becker, who attended  

 Yeshivat Shaalvim and received semikhah from Yeshiva 
University. The shiur can also be attended virtually. Zoom 
details are as follows: 

 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87874906117?
pwd=aHdDWlBNcjMxMUlTSHlVNWtPL3dKUT09 
Meeting ID: 878 7490 6117.  Passcode: 001400  

 

 Beth Aaron hosts a nightly learning program for local 

YU alumni in our Beit Midrash, led by our rabbinic intern, 
Rabbi Ben Zion Feld. The program is held Monday 
through Thursday nights, beginning at 9:00 p.m., and is 
followed by Maariv at 9:50 p.m. in the Beit Midrash.  

 

 WEDNESDAY NIGHT MASECHET SANHEDRIN  
 GEMARA SHIUR 

Rabbi Rothwachs' Masechet Sanhedrin shiur will take 
place this Wednesday night, January 12, at 8:15 p.m., at 
the shul.  To participate via Zoom, click on the following 
link  

 https://yeshiva-university.zoom.us/j/374124941#success 

http://www.yachad.org/njgala
https://www.ezrah.org/
https://www.ezrah.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5186007031
mailto:isaacsfamily261@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.tabc.org/dinner2022&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw1ej3VDTdHmvnOWn_VBeGpC
mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87695578518?pwd=VUdjN2tSQ2FvZjdMd1QzSCs0SEpsQT09#success
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87695578518?pwd=VUdjN2tSQ2FvZjdMd1QzSCs0SEpsQT09#success
https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/
mailto:Library@Bethaaron.org
mailto:Library@bethaaron.org
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/96816959254?pwd=R3NsYlFPQlJoaEJCWmVUaUhuNjdMZz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87874906117?pwd=aHdDWlBNcjMxMUlTSHlVNWtPL3dKUT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87874906117?pwd=aHdDWlBNcjMxMUlTSHlVNWtPL3dKUT09
https://yeshiva-university.zoom.us/j/374124941#success


 

5 

REFLECTOR BELTS 

Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and 
from shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and light-
weight, they are adjustable for men, women, and children. 
The belts are available at no cost to members, but a dona-
tion to offset costs is appreciated. If you would like one, 
please stop by the shul office or contact Penina Persin,  
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.  

 
 
 
 

Shop for deals at 
 smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7381588,  

AmazonSmile will donate a portion of your eligible purchases 
to Congregation Beth Aaron of Teaneck at  

no cost to you!  

PAYPAL GIVING FUND 
 

You can pay any outstanding charges 
through the PayPal Giving Fund, without 
paying an online fee. The PayPal Giving 
Fund is a non-profit to which people can 
make donations, and, in turn, the Fund supports programs 
like ours. When you make a donation through our link, Beth 
Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, with no credit card 
expense for either party. The Fund can be used for one-time 
donations and payments only. Donations made through the 
Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month after 
they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made). 
 

If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being 
made anonymously. We need to be able to credit your 
account.  Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or 
to pay shul obligations using this method. 

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC®  
 

 Estate Conservation Strategies  
 

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000  
New York, NY 10020  
Tel.: 212-817-3878  
Fax: 212-262-0291  

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com  
(advertisement)  

COVID VACCINES 
If you or anyone you know needs a COVID vaccine, please 
visit the links below: 

 Englewoodhealth.org/vaccine  

 https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/covid19/ 

 https://www.cvs.com/immunizations/covid-19-vaccine 

 http://valleyhealth.com/vaccine  

 https://rodda.holyname.org/COVID19VAC  

 https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-

19 

FREE TUTORING 
 

Congregation Beth Aaron is considering offering free tutoring 
in Judaic subjects for children of Beth Aaron members in 3rd 
through 8th grades. The tutoring would be offered by volun-
teers on specific dates and times, and would be geared to 
families who could benefit from this service but would not 
otherwise hire private tutors for their children.  The extent of 
tutoring services provided is dependent on the number of 
families requesting these services, as well as the availability 
of resources. Tutoring will be offered on a first-come, first-
served basis. If you are interested in taking advantage of 
such a service, if offered, please contact Rabbi Michael East 
at hmeassoc@gmail.com.  

SPONSOR SHABBAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

If you would like to sponsor our Shabbat Announcements in 
honor or memory of a special person or occasion, please 
send your dedication along with your check for $18 to the 
shul office.  

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS FOR SALE 
 

Sisterhood condolence cards are a nice way 
to reach out to someone for a yahrtzeit or 
condolence while also supporting Beth 
Aaron’s Sisterhood. For only $8.00, we will 
mail a beautiful card on your behalf.   
 

Wish to send your own cards? You can buy them in bulk 
from the office. They cost $50 for 10 cards.  To place an  
order, please contact Penina Persin, office@bethaaron.org, 
201-836-6210. 

mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3OH3UFABK1OL5&K=3V2TBE85PL1S8&M=urn:rtn:msg:202106020703322a9292248ced4806b43c642b2fb0p0na&R=F6CS5W5MIEGF&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F23-7381588%3Fref%3Dorg_em_l3_smi_fd_x_mkt&H=KBOIGN34VSQHJEN1U1WTOYLCUVAA
http://bethaaron.org/givingfund
https://www.englewoodhealth.org/covid-19-information-and-updates/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/covid19/
https://www.cvs.com/immunizations/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.valleyhealth.com/services/covid-19-vaccine
https://rodda.holyname.org/COVID19VAC
https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-19
https://www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-19
mailto:hmeassoc@gmail.com
mailto:%20office@bethaaron.org
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Good Erev Shabbos, 
 

As our 50th Year Anniversary Celebration launches, we celebrate our Shul’s vision to be a congregation that supports the needs of 
the greater Jewish community and is deeply committed to Eretz Yisrael. We are excited to announce two programs being run by 
our Israel subcommittee, “Where Are They Now / Let’s Reconnect” and “Wall of Fame,” both of which are detailed in the shul an-
nouncements. Thank you to the Israel subcommittee for their efforts to put this together, and we hope everyone can enjoy and par-
ticipate. 
 

This past week, we were pleased to announce a new Shidduch initiative, and to introduce Noah and Ayelet Isaacs as dedicated 
Beth Aaron shadchanim. This program will be available to any full member of the Beth Aaron community, and will be a multifaceted 
offering which is sure to provide tremendous benefit to our community. Details on how to participate are in the shul announce-
ments. 
 

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is now running “A Parsha Art Contest,” where our youth can create a piece of art based on any 
parsha and bring it to Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt”l Parent-Child Learning. The winner will be announced on February 19. We encour-
age all of our youth to participate. 
 

Yasher Koach and Mazal Tov to the Chevra Daf who will finish Masechet Megillah on Thursday, January 13. You can join them on 
Friday, January 14, when they start Masechet Moed Kattan. Be sure to take advantage of the Daf Yomi offerings at Congregation 
Beth Aaron, with the daily in-person Daf Yomi Shiur given by Rabbi Asher Becker each weeknight at 9:15pm, as well as our Shab-
bat afternoon Daf Yomi shiur given by magidei shiur from our member rotation. For those looking for other Gemara learning op-
tions, take advantage of our Daf HaShavua program which meets three times a week, as well as Rabbi Rothwachs’ weekly San-
hedrin Shiur. 
 

Next Shabbos, we are excited to welcome Scholar in Residence Rebbetzin Shira Schiowitz (Nach Yomi educator) who will give a 
shiur on “Shoftim in Relationship to Yehoshua” in honor of the Torat Imecha Nach Yomi program culminating two years of learning 
(742 Perakim) and beginning their new cycle of Nach Yomi. If you are interested in sponsoring, please see details in the shul an-
nouncements. We thank Adeena & Yair Mayerfeld for sponsoring in honor of Arlene Eis, Fran Mermelstein, Susan Presby and 
Sharon Rosen, who will be completing Nach Yomi. 
 

The Library Committee will be conducting its annual inventory of seforim and books over the weekend of January 14. Please return 
all borrowed seforim/books to the shul before January 9 so that proper inventory may be taken. Please reach out to 
Library@bethaaron.org if you are able to volunteer to assist, have suggestions for seforim needed by the shul, or if you are inter-
ested in sponsoring seforim purchases at the upcoming YU Seforim Sale in February. 
 

Everyone should be aware of the programming scheduled for this coming week and beyond, in addition to the regular shiurim:  

 Friday Night at 7:45pm, Rabbi Rothwachs continues his “Talking In Shul” program on the next topic of “View from the Pew: 
Does Modern Orthodoxy Have a Future? 

 Motzei Shabbat at 6:30pm, in the Social Hall, join us for another session of the Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt”l Parent-Child Learn-
ing, with Torah, food, raffle, prizes, and fun! 

 Motzei Shabbat at 7:30pm, the Beth Aaron Sisterhood Book Club will meet virtually to discuss “The Gift: 12 Lessons to Save 
Your Life” by Edith Eva Eger. 

 Sunday at 9:00am, Beth Aaron's Shivti program. We thank Miriam & Menachem Shapiro for sponsoring.  

 Sunday at 8:15pm, Tova Warburg Sinensky (Yoetzet Halacha) who will speak on "60 Minutes On All Things Mikvah." 

 Tuesday at 8:30pm, Rabbi Rothwachs presents the second of his Torah DEMYSTIFIED series shiurim, on the topic of 
"While You Were Sleeping: What Dreams Really Mean". 

 Next Friday night, there will be a special ruach-filled Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat in the Beit Midrash. Everyone is invited and 
encouraged to attend. 

 Next Sunday, January 16, at 8:00pm, the Men's Club presents “Whiskey 101 Continues: A Guided Rye Tasting" in the shul's 
Social Hall and via Zoom. Registration required. 

 

Reminding everyone that in two months from today, Beth Aaron will be holding its Annual Dinner. Please join me in recognizing our 
amazing honorees, and in coming together as a kehillah for an evening of celebration and inspiration, great food and great friends. 
Signup today at www.bethaaron.org/campaign/50.    
 

Thank you to this past week’s and to this coming week’s Parnas Hayom Sponsors: 

 Wednesday, 3 Shevat, Michael & Esther East, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Michael's father, Allan East, ha-Rav Avra-
ham ben Dovid Zvi. 

 Monday, 8 Shevat, Bernie & Sandy Horne, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Bernie's father, David Horne, David Shmuel ben 
Baruch. 

 Tuesday, 9 Shevat, Rise & Herb Eis, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Rise's mother, Anne Cohen, Chana bat Mordechai. 

 Tuesday, 9 Shevat, Rinaldo & Esther Toporovsky, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Rinaldo's mother, Luisa Toporovsky, 
Luba bat Abraham Eliezer. 

 

We wish a Mazal Tov to Rebecca Eis, and to her parents Arlene & Arthur Eis, on her upcoming marriage to Jonathan Barker.  
Mazal Tov to Kayla Gur-Aryeh, and to her parents Allyson & Shoval Gur-Aryeh, on her upcoming Bat Mitzvah. We wish a refuah 
shleimah and continued prayer for all those within our community and around the world who are still in need of our Tefillot. 
 

Wishing everyone a Shabbat Shalom,  
 
Steven Hoenig 
President 

mailto:Library@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/campaign/50

